
Returning to School Information for Children 
 

 
Hello everyone in  Caterpillar Pre-School 
We are hoping to be back in school in a week or so if the 
government says it is safe for us to go back.  We are really looking 
forward to seeing you all!  
 

The virus that caused Caterpillars to have to close has got a lot better but 
has not gone away completely and so we still need to be really careful about 
keeping ourselves and everyone around us safe.  We still need to do everything 
we can to stop any bugs from spreading between people because that is how 
people can get ill.  However, we want to be back at Caterpillars because it is 
good to keep learning and being able to see our friends so we need to try to 
make preschool as safe as we can so we can do this.   
 

Mrs See has put this information together to help explain how we are going 
to make Caterpillars safe.  It does mean that preschool will seem a bit 
different for a while.  The people you normally see at preschool will mostly be 
the same but the building we will be in will be different.   
 

After reading this if you have any questions, speak to your grown up at home 
about them as they may be able to answer it from the information Mrs See 
has given them or if they can’t ask your grown up to email me.  
 
Take care and hope to see you soon, 
Mrs See  
and everyone at Cheselbourne Village School 
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When  you get to preschool you will go to the Village 
Hall instead of the front playground.  You will need 
to arrive with just your mummy or your daddy and 
will need to line up outside the school 2 metres apart 
from the person in front. One of the grown ups 
from Caterpillars will let you in one at a time.  From 
here you will go into the Village Hall see all the fun 
activites set out ready for you.  Before you start the 

day you will go to the sink to give your hands a good wash.  
 
 

We will be doing lots of 
handwashing when we 
get back to preschool as 
this is one of the best 
ways we can help stop 
any germs spreading. We 
will use lots of soap and 
warm water and then 
dry our hands with the 

hand dryer or on a paper towel, making sure we put our paper towel in the 
bin afterwards.   There won’t be more than two children in the toilets at 
any time.  
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This is what Caterpillars will look like when you 
return.  
 
We won’t be able to have some of 
the toys we normally use as we 
need to only use ones that can 
be easily cleaned.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Being in this room means there will be 
plenty of space to move around without 
bumping into other people.  

 
 
There will be lots of activities to 
do outside too. You will also get 
to play outside on the field as 
well.  
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All your things will be kept in your own 
box. The only things that you will need 
to bring in from home will be your 
water bottle, lunch box, sun hat (and 
coat if it is rainy) and some changes of 
spare clothes as we won’t be able to 
use our stock of school spare clothes.  
 

 
Miss McIntyre and Miss Gatrill will be there to 
help you everyday.  
 
You will also have lunch in here like you normally 
do and Mrs Mullett will come to help you with 
this.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of the day or your session your 

grown up will meet you at the same place as they dropped you off.  


